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I’ve lived in Lane County for 54 years. The amount of cougars prowling is concerning 

to me as a community member and grandmother. Also, as a fellow neighbor of 

someone who lost their livestock. Please allow hunting with dogs legally. If the 

concern is illegal transactions then focus on that separately. I hope this changes after 

all this time. Our county is relying on your due diligence and protection of humanity 

and livestock along with domestic animals in rural areas. Please… 


